Minnesota Pollution Control Agency

Celebrating our 25th anniversary and the 20th anniversary of the Clean Water Act

June 17, 1992

Mr. Bob Dittmer

Dittmer 0il Company
Highways 4 and 19

Fairfax, Minnesota 55332

Dear Mr. Dittmer:

RE: Petroleum Stdrage Tank Release Investigation and Corrective Action
Site: Dittmer 0il Company, Highways 4 and 19, Fairfax
Site ID#: LEAK00001940

The Minnesota Pollution Control Agency (MPCA) staff is requesting an update on
the above-referenced site. On September 9, 1991, MPCA staff mailed a request
for additional work at your site to define the extent and magnitude of petroleum
contamination. Since that date, we have not received any response from you .

concerning the requested Remedial Investigation and Corrective Action Design
(RI/CAD) - report. _

If you do perform the requested work, the state may reimburse you for a major
portion of your costs. The Petroleum Tank Release Cleanup Act establishes a
fund vhich in certain circumstances provides partial reimbursement for petroleum
tank release cleanup costs. This fund is administered by the Petroleum Tank
Release Compensation Board (Petro Board). More specific eligibility rules are
available from the Petro Board (612/297-4017)

Ve look forward to receiving the RI/CAD or an update on the progress of work at
your site.

Should you have any questions you may contact me.ét 612/297-8611. Thank You.
Sincerely, ; '

Mark Koplitz

Pollution Control Specialist

Tanks and Spills Section
Hazardous Vaste Division
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